City of Taylor, North Dakota
February 13, 2020 at 6:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Council Members present: Travis Christensen and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Kerrie Thompson, Vicki Solemsaas, and Coree Hofland
The minutes of the January 8, 2020 City Council meeting were approved with corrections. 
Taylor Opera House will have an open house on March 8, 2020 from 1-4pm. Several grants will be looked into. Funds are still needed at this time.
Travis Christensen moved to hire Straightline Inc. for a citywide crack seal this spring, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Emory Vaagen moved to approve the transfer of $50,000 to the Hiway Fund from the General Fund per 2020 Budget, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Emory Vaagen moved to approve the 2020 Financial report, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
January financial report was approved as read.
Travis Christensen moved to approve February bills, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
	GENERAL
	8599
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8600
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8601
	MDU
	$177.18 

	
	8602
	Richardton Merchant
	$18.30 

	
	8603
	Menards
	$293.33 

	
	8604
	DCB Insurance
	$1,217.00 

	
	8605
	WSI
	$439.06 

	
	8606
	Mackoff Kellogg
	$160.00 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8601
	MDU
	$79.59 

	
	8600
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	
	

	Opera House
	8601
	MDU
	$429.21 

	
	8610
	Emory Vaagen
	$25.23 

	
	 
	
	

	WATER
	8601
	MDU
	$248.25 

	
	8607
	SW Water
	$2,068.06 

	
	8577
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	
	

	SEWER
	8600
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8601
	MDU
	$177.14 

	
	8608
	Pump Systems
	$630.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8609
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,268.00 

	
	
	
	 


ND Department of Health sent a landfill inspection report. 
The next meeting date will be March 9th, 2020 at 7:00pm. Travis Christensen moved to adjourn at 7:15pm seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
